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Comments: Myself and many other backcountry enthusiasts regularly use the sno park that is east of the gold

creek pond turnoff and outside of the proposed project area. 

 

Maintaining access to this trailhead is important as snoqualmie pass already regularly has days where parking at

all the main trailheads fill up and having this access point will further stress one of the most popular and easily

accessible winter recreation areas in the region. 

 

 Please allow continued access to this important winter recreation access point. 


